
Dear parents and carers, 

 

It was wonderful to see all our 'rockers' this week enjoying lots of maths activities and improving their TT Rockstar Time-
tables. Well done everyone! See if you can spot yourself in the photo gallery below... Next week, we will reveal which 
House Team will be this half term's winner-we have some special surprises too! 

Take care and have a lovely weekend,  

 

Mrs Lorraine Jukes  

16/10/2020 

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Part of the   

Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders   95.88% 

Dazzling Dragonflies  97.53% 

Amazing Alligators  97.61% 

Perfect Pandas   96.70% 

Terrific Turtles   97.57% 

Marvellous Meerkats  95.32% 

Outstanding Owls  95.83% 

Fabulous Foxes  96.28% 

 

  

This week’s winners are 

Amazing Alligators with 97.61% 

This week’s Whole School Attendance – 98.26% 

School target — 96.5%  

FANTASTIC AND WELL DONE  

House Points 

This week’s winner is 

Hufflepuff 
With 

128 points! 

Well done! 

With the number of COVID cases increasing in Biddulph, I urge everyone to help protect one another in 

and around school. Please ensure that only ONE adult enters our school playground, and that you adhere 

to social distancing whilst following the one way system. Please wear a mask if you need to come into the 

school office area. Where possible avoid conversations with staff during drop off and collections, either 

phone or email to ask questions we will be happy to help. Teachers will liaise with one another to ensure 

siblings are ready for collection at the same time.  

Thank you so much for your support with this.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

October Half-Term  

26th October - 30th October  

 

Flu Vaccine  

Wednesday 11th November 

 

Christmas  Break  

21st December - 1st January  

 

February Half-Term  

15th February - 19th February  



Well done to this week’s Tiger Learners and pupils of the week  

A huge well done to all our WOW award winners this 

Myles won a trophy for playing 

football. 

Amber got her Wow Award 

twice in 2 weeks for amazing 

cartwheels in gymnastics.  

Sebastian Nevitt won 
man of the match in 
his football team for 
saving lots of goals. 

Alesha achieved her Gold 
award for swimming which 
is a huge achievement! 

Stanley was chosen for 
Man of the Match for 
both of his games at 
the weekend.  One for    
Biddulph Cannons and 
the other for Pro            
Pathway football            
academy. 


